
Kimberly School District #414 

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING FY23 

THURSDAY, MAY 4, 2023 

ITEM#2 - APPROVE TRACK AND TURF DOCTOR TRACK RESURFACE RFP 

*************************************************************** 

Per the April 19th school board meeting, the decision to approve the track resurface RFP was tabled until the 

district received an updated proposal from the Track and Turf Doctor. In the meantime, use of Esser III monies 

was approved by the State Department of Education if the KSD board chooses to approve the RFP from the 

Track and Turf Doctor. It is recommended that the KSD board approve the Track and Turf Doctor to do the 

resurfacing of the track and high jump pad resurface and expansion. At the April 19th meeting we did the 

discuss moving the LJ and TJ runways to the south on top of the hill. This is not feasible as this location would be 

over an irrigation main, water main, and power. Currently, we are looking at additional estimates to either redo 

all runways in the current locations with a concrete base and have the Track and Turf Doctor and apply the 

rubberized surface or relocate the runways to the southwest corner of the stadium. The decision for the 

runaways can be made at a later date, it is imperative to commit with the Track and Turf Doctor, now, in order 

to get this project completed this upcoming summer.  


